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Each month, we recognize
students who go above and
beyond in our program. This
month Carter Baese has hit the
ground running and proved that
it is never too early to begin your
success story. Carter is a first-year
student undertaking a major in
environmental studies in hopes
of pursuing a career in urban
planning. He has been a
dedicated soccer player his whole
life and is now a part of the SVSU
club soccer team where he
dominates in midfield. Apart
from the soccer team he is also
planning to join the geography
club to further invest in his
studies. Surely, Carter is walking
the path to success. Way to go
Carter! 

SCHOLAR OF THE
MONTH

WELCOME BACK SCHOLARS

STUDYING TIPS

We are excited to announce an
increase for this year's
scholarship for PSA students,
including a book scholarship for
those who would like to apply.
Along with the scholarship this
year PSA will be taking a trip to
Germany and Prague, if you are
interested, please talk with Mr.
Copleland. This year students will
need to maintain a stronger GPA
and keep track of their
compliance scores to stay within
program guidelines. Don’t forget
to check out the new study area,
and please make sure to sign in
when using it. Have a great day
scholars!  

Create a Schedule
Create a to do list
take breaks
get enought sleep
use pomodoro to create a time
window
drink water
eat brain food


